
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
August 31, 2018 
 
 
To: All Bidders 
 
RE:  Notice of Intent to Award 
 RFP# 1353 – Graphic Design Services 
 
 
The County of San Mateo has completed the evaluation of the responses to the above-
referenced Request for Proposals and intends to award a contract to Cartwright Design 
Studio of Montara California. 
  
On behalf of the County of San Mateo Procurement team, thank you for your interest in doing 
business with us. We look forward to working with you in the future. 
 
 
 
 

 

John L. Maltbie 
County Manager/ 
Clerk of the Board 
 
County Government Center 
400 County Center, 1st Floor 
Redwood City, CA 94063 
650-363-4121 T 
650-363-1916 F 
www.smcgov.org 

 


